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To Mr. Farid Ahmad Noori 
President  
of Afghanistan Judges  Association (AJA) 
 
 
The Union of Judges of Kazakhstan expresses its respect to you. 
The Union of Judges of the Republic of Kazakhstan shares the concern of the 
international legal community regarding the current situation in Afghanistan and 
expresses the hope that in the State of Afghanistan the status of a judge will comply with 
the norms of the Constitution of the country, Islamic law, meeting the requirements of 
fundamental international standards, including the rule of law and the independence of 
the judiciary.  
We also express the hope that the Afghan authorities will provide guarantees of a free 
and safe life for judges and their families. 
 
 
Saken Abdolla 
Chairman  
of the Union of Judges of Kazakhstan 
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